## BUILDING OFFICIALS ASSOCIATION OF PALM BEACH COUNTY PRESENTS



CHARLES O'MEILIA Scholarship Golf Tournament

> SEPT. 14 **2019**

Hosted at the prestigious and exclusive

Wanderer's Golf Club

(course designed by Peter Jacobsen and Jim Hardy)



Register online at: https://boapbc.regfox.com/boapbc-golf







Dear Sponsor,

The Building Official's Association of Palm Beach County is a local chapter of the BOAF Statewide Organization. The objectives of the Association are:

- 1. To develop, maintain and promote the adoption of Construction Codes and supplements there-to.
- To promote uniformity in building regulations through the adoption of the Codes and to encourage uniformity in the application, interpretation and enforcement of said codes.
- 3. To study, review and advance the principle fundamentals of safety in building construction.
- 4. To advance the professional skills of those engaged in the administration and enforcement of building regulations.
- 5. To advise and assist in the understanding of building codes and ordinances.
- 6. To organize, promote and publicize educational programs and materials, including, but not limited to, the certification of Code Enforcement personnel.
- 7. To promote the objectives of the Building Official's Association of Florida and of the International Code Council. Inc.
- 8. To perform other functions as deemed relevant or desirable for the attainment of these objectives.

All net proceeds raised from the Charles R. O'Meilia Scholarship Golf Tournament, helps to further educate the students of Palm Beach County in becoming architects, engineers and contractors. All of this, to better serve the general public.

We would like to thank you in advance for contributing to this worthwhile cause.

Sincerely,

Joseph Crisafulle

Joseph Prisafulle

Golf Chairman

Available to Pick up donations and/or for any questions please contact me at <a href="mailto:boapbc@gmail.com">boapbc@gmail.com</a> OR (561) 662-3601.

The Building Official Association of Palm Beach County cordially invites you to participate in their 32<sup>ND</sup> Annual Charles O'Meilia Scholarship Golf Tournament.

LOCATION: WANDERERS GOLF CLUB

DATE: SATURDAY, SEPT. 14, 2019

TIME: 7:30AM FOR SIGN-IN; 8:30AM IS SHOTGUN START

FORMAT: 4-MAN BEST BALL TOURNAMENT

This is one of the finest facilities in all of South Florida. Please make your plans to attend. All corporate sponsors are to register at the registration webpage

## https://boapbc.regfox.com/boapbc-golf

to ensure they have their spot reserved. The sponsors are as follows:

Platinum Sponsor (@ \$2,500.00)

Inclusive of One (1) foursome of Golf Complimentary, pick of Starting Tee, prominent position placement on tournament welcome banner, exclusive & extensive signage throughout the event, two (2) additional dinner guests complimentary, verbal recognition and highlight at the awards lunch.

Gold Sponsors (@ \$1,500.00/EA.)

Inclusive of Two (2) Golf Players Complimentary, position placement on tournament welcome banner, exclusive & extensive signage throughout the event, one (1) additional dinner guest, verbal recognition and highlight at the awards lunch.

Silver Sponsors (@ \$1,000.00/EA.)

Inclusive of One (1) Golf Player Complimentary, placement on tournament welcome banner, signage at Awards Lunch, verbal recognition and placement at the awards lunch.

Hole In One Sponsor (@ \$750.00)

Company logo/name recognized as Sponsor for Hole-in-One contest, Company name/logo highlighted in the Event Program, verbal recognition at the awards lunch.

Closest to the Pin Sponsor (@ \$500.00)

Company logo/name recognized as Sponsor for Closest-to-the-Pin contest, Company name/logo included in the Event Program, verbal recognition at the awards lunch.

Standard Tee/Hole Sponsor (@ \$100.00/EA.)

Company logo/name in sponsored hole, Company name/logo highlighted in the Event Program, verbal recognition at the awards lunch.

## **Scholarship Recipients Testimonials:**

"I received the scholarship check today. Thank you so much for all your support!"

-Yutai Zhou (2015-2019)





"I wanted to say thanks again for everything the BOAPBC scholarship has done for me. Currently I am on track to receive two degrees in aerospace engineering and mechanical engineering in May of 2020. Through the extra funding received by the Building Officials Association of Palm Bach Country over the last three years I was able to focus hard on school and extracurriculars which landed me a summer internship

at SpaceX! Thanks again to the wonderful people who run this organization and scholarship."

-Gregory Hill (2016-2020)

After receiving the wonderful news that I had received the Charles O'Meilia Scholarship, I sent an email thanking the committee for the award as well as sending in a photo of my face. Since I begin college at FAU on Monday, I would like to know when and how I can accept the scholarship, preferably in time for me to use the money to buy textbooks! Thank You.



-Ryan Mechiat (2018-2021)